Keystone Connections

Connecting With Your Neighbors

Dear Homeowner,

The first half of the year is flying by and summer is fast approaching. We want to take this opportunity to share some of the accomplishments in our community so far.

We addressed several issues with our sprinkler system and made the necessary repairs. This will ensure the water is getting to the plants and trees. The wall has been power washed and new landscaping has been installed at our entrances and along the East Lake wall.

New lighting has been installed at the main entrance which really brightens our sign at night. Things are coming together.

Nancy Medford, Butch Miller, Susan Park, and Justin Cheney were appointed to the Achitectural Committee. Please be sure to submit an architectural request to Ameri-Tech before making any improvements to your property.

As a courtesy to your neighbors, please pick up after your dog.

Once again we'd like to encourage everyone to attend our monthly HOA meetings that are held the second Monday of the month at Mulligan's Irish Pub located across East Lake Road in the Wentworth Golf Club Community. If you are unable to attend, you can keep informed on what's happening in our community through our website www.keystonehoa.org.

If you would like to post something to our newsletter, please send an email to jim@placemy-bid.com.

Your 2013 Board of Directors



We wish everyone a safe summer and a Happy Fourth of July.

2013 Board of Directors

President - Jim Velazquez Vice-President - Dave Jarvis Treasurer. Mike Swaim

Secretary - Linda Newman

Director - Sean Allaster

Director - Tyler Butler

Director - Tessa McGrew



"When you can't change the direction of the wind – adjust your sails"

H. Jackson Brown Jr.

www.keystonehoa.org

AMERI-TECH COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT, INC. 24701 U.S. Highway 19 N., Suite 102

Clearwater, FL 33763

Carl LaCapria., Community Association Manager

clacapria@ameritechmail.com

727-726-8000 ext. 245

Fax 727-723-1101